11/09/2009

Dear Mr Durrant

Thank you for your reply however as you know there has been significant reports produced most recently which surely must have an impact on your response which you had previously given in past years, for example the Bio initiative Report highlights some very serious concerns regards health issues and mobile phones. I am sure that you are familiar with this report, should you require a copy however I can arrange one to be sent to you, and therefore would appreciate your comments in light of this report.

I receive hundreds of questions regards this topic and particular in relation to children’s exposure, with the Government stating a precautionary approach with regards usage etc. I would appreciate Nokia’s stand on this issue and your recommendations and advice given to parents of young children.

Furthermore it has been close on 5 years since I asked the 2 direct questions and to date I have still not received a direct answer, YES/NO,.

I look forward to your reply.

Kind regards

Neil Whitfield

